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Members Present:  Alternates  
  Janet Magruder, 

UMBC 
 

Kay Martel, UB-  Hermetta O. Hudson, UMES 
Patrick McLane,FSU  Starr Levine, UB  
Susan Shoop, TU  Art Hanlin, FSU  
Sally Hearn, UMBC  Karen Stukes, UMBI    
Andrianna Stuart, UMCP Jay Hegeman, FSU  
Carol Prier, UMCP    
Judy Lowe, SU  USM Office 

Liaisons 
 

 Jim Sansbury, 
Associate Vice-
Chancellor for 

 

Roy Ross, UMB  Financial Affairs and  
Fran Younger, UMCES assuming the duties  

of DHR 
 

Gwen Scott, UMES 



• The March 19th newspaper article stating the imminent announcement of the new 
USM Chancellor is unconfirmed. The USM Office is unaware of any chosen 
candidate at this time.  The article, appearing in the Baltimore Sun and Washington 
Post revealed William Kirwan as the new Chancellor.  

• The money appropriated in the Governor's Legislative budget has been cut.  The 
recommendation now moves to the Joint Committee Meeting fo



• The BOR Finance Committee meeting was Marc
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New Business 
• The position of USM Director of Human Resources will not be posted until at least 

July. 
• The BOR Finance Committee will review a proposal for parking fee increases at 

UMB, UMCP. UMBC, and TU.  CUSS still has an opportunity to raise concerns 
before it goes to the full BOR. 

A motion was made for a CUSS presentation at the BOR April 12th meeting which 
would oppose the parking increase.  The motion was seconded and approved. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m.   
 
The next scheduled meeting is 10 am on April 16th  at Hidden Waters. 
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